
                                                              TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF BITOU BEACHES  

31 July 2024 

 

  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE: 246/2024 

 

Notice is hereby given to the public of the closure of all beaches on 02 August 2024 as Bitou 

Lifeguards and beach staff will be attending a Wildlife Safety Seminar. 

This includes all beaches manned by Bitou Lifeguards and Staff.  

 

The beaches will be closed from 09:00 until 13:00  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.  

 

Ms Melony Paulsen 

Acting Municipal Manager 

Bitou Municipality  
 

 


